
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (August 2, 2022) – Trip times for nearly 40 Pittsburgh 
Regional Transit bus routes will change when quarterly service adjustments go into 
effect on Sunday, September 4. 

Although most routes will experience only minor time changes, two new trips will be 
added to the inbound weekday schedules for the 67-Monroeville, and the short 
outbound trips on that route will be extended to the Monroeville Mall. Four weekday trips 
will be added to the 93-Lawrenceville-Hazelwood. 

Two park and ride lots, the Holiday Park VFD Park and Ride and the Knights of 
Columbus Park, will be closed due to the expiration of contracts with property owners, 
low ridership, and alternative park and ride locations nearby. A complete list of PRT 
park and ride lots can be found at www.ridePRT.org/park-and-ride-lots/park-and-rides/  

Finally, some timetables will be combined, including the 74-Homewood Squirrel Hill and 
the 89-Garfield. The 86-Liberty, 87-Friendship, and 88-Penn will also appear on the 
same schedules. 

Riders are reminded to check their schedules before heading out. For a complete list of 
changes, visit www.PortAuthority.org/ServiceUpdates.  

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service at 412-442-2000, 
on Twitter @PghTransitCare or on live chat at www.PortAuthority.org.  
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